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Hamburg Township 
Public Safety Department 

PO BOX 157 ∙ HAMBURG, MICHIGAN 48139 
PHONE: (810) 231-9391 ∙ FAX: (810) 231-9401 

EMAIL: HATP@hamburg.mi.us 
RICHARD DUFFANY, DIRECTOR OF PUBLIC SAFETY 

TO:         Hamburg Township Board  

FROM:   Chief Richard Duffany 

DATE:    June 28, 2023 

RE:         Agenda Item Topic:  Police Sergeant Promotion 

     General Ledger #: N/A 

     Number of Supporting Documents: N/A 

NEW/OLD BUSINESS:   XXX   New Business 

 

Requested Action 

• Motion to approve the promotion of Officer Daniel Bromley to the rank of Sergeant 
effective immediately.  

 
Background  

Due to a retirement within the department, there is a current Police Sergeant vacancy. In 
anticipation of this vacancy, a promotional examination process was conducted to establish an 
eligibility list. Officer Daniel Bromley finished as the top candidate and I am respectfully 
requesting that he be promoted to the rank of Sergeant. 
 
Budget Impact 

This position is included in the approved FY 23/24 budget and will not have any adverse effect 
on the FY 23/24 budget. 
 

 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
Chief Richard Duffany 
Director of Public Safety 
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